
 

 

 

April 29, 2025 

Dear Anthony Young: 

It is with great pleasure that we inform you of being selected as a recipient of the Alavi–
Mandell Award for your publication entitled, “Kinetic Analysis and Metabolism of 
Poly(Adenosine Diphosphate–Ribose) Polymerase-1–Targeted 18F-Fluorthanatrace PET in 
Breast Cancer”. 

The Alavi-Mandell award was established by our families to honor their fathers, who valued 
education immensely. The award is given to individuals who were the first author of a paper 
published in the JNM, were trainees at the time the published work was carried out, and made a 
major contribution to the completion of the work.  

Our aim is to encourage young physicians and scientists to pursue a career in academic and 
research in nuclear medicine.  

Best wishes for a very successful and fulfilling research career. 

Sincerely, 

 
Abass Alavi, MD 
Professor of Radiology & Director 
Research Education 
University Hospital of Pennsylvania 

 
Gerald Mandell, MD 
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